
“Fast Play Jackpot Boost” Promotion 

Terms 

Purpose 

The North Carolina Education Lottery (“NCEL”) is conducting a promotion to provide 

purchasers of Fast Play games an opportunity to win a jackpot that is boosted $20,000 once per 

day for five consecutive days.   

 

Promotion Period 

The Fast Play Progressive Jackpot Boost promotion begins on Tuesday February 6, 2024 at 

5p.m. eastern time and will run for five consecutive days. The final Fast Play Jackpot Boost of 

$20,000 will occur at 5 p.m. eastern time on Saturday February 10, 2024). 

 

These dates and times are subject to change at the sole discretion of the NCEL (the “Promotion 

Period”).  

 

Promotion Execution 

HOW TO QUALIFY: 

The Fast Play progressive jackpot will continue to function as specified in base game rules. The 

additional sum of $20,000 will be added on top of the existing progressive jackpot balance at 

time of the Jackpot Boost. While the Jackpot Boost is planned for 5 p.m. eastern time the lottery 

is not responsible if the actual Jackpot Boost does not occur at this time. Any Fast Play game 

ticket purchased during the Promotion Period will qualify to participate in the Fast Play Jackpot 

Boost promotion.  

MUST BE 18 TO PLAY. Offer valid (fill in dates) while supplies last.  The overall odds of 

winning a Fast Play game does not change as a result of this promotion. Void where prohibited. 

Promotion subject to all applicable laws, rules, and regulations including promotion rules, which 

may be found here https://nclottery.com/promo/fast-play-jackpot-boost 

 

Problem Gambling Helpline: 877-718-5543.  

 

1. Must be 18 to play and to participate in the “Fast Play Jackpot boost” Promotion. 

2. The NCEL may declare a Fast Play ticket void if it is stolen, not sold or deemed not sold, or 

not issued in accordance with NCEL rules and procedures; if it/they is/are illegible, altered, 

mutilated, or counterfeit; or if any such ticket fails any of the validation tests or procedures 

established by the NCEL. 

3. Liability for void, altered, or misprinted tickets, if any, is limited to refund of retail sales 

price. The NCEL is not responsible for lost, stolen, misdirected tickets or tickets not 

produced due to a telecommunications or power interruption. 

4. Employees of the North Carolina Education Lottery, Scientific Games Corporation (“SGI”), 

IGT Global Solutions Corporation (“IGT”), Pollard Banknote Limited/NeoPollard, MDI 

Entertainment, LLC (“MDI”), and McConnell & Jones, LLP, are prohibited from 

participating in this Promotion. 

5. All lottery tickets, winners, and transactions are subject to, and players agree to be bound by 

North Carolina State laws and to the rules, policies and procedures of the NCEL. 

6. Contact NCEL Customer Services at (877) 962-7529 for questions about this Promotion.  



7. All Terms are subject to change in the NCEL’s sole discretion. 


